
Lighting on path at Harris Academy
#dundeewestend

A number of constituents have raised concerns about the lighting on the
public pathway that runs to the side of Harris Academy down to Riverside.   
 

Several of the lighting units are in a vandalised state or simply not
working.

I reported this to the council’s Street Lighting Partnership and have now
been advised :

“We have decided that we are not simply going to replace the fittings as it
is clear that they are mounted in a location which is easy to access and
prone to vandalism.

(We are) currently working on some design calculations with a view to
installing columns in their place.”
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